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Dear Parents 

It is hard to believe that another half term has passed us by.  The school year seems 

to pass by quicker and quicker.   
 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

    

 Key dates for July 2023 
 

Thursday 29th June  School Sleep over Years 1 – 6 – separate letter sent 

Wednesday 5th July  NEU STRIKE DAY (Rec – Years 1, 3, 4, and 5)    

Friday 7th July  NEU STRIKE DAY (Rec – Years 1, 3, 4, and 5) 

Wednesday 12th July  KS2 Production - 6pm 

Thursday 13th July   KS2 Production – 6pm 

Friday 14th July  Bastille Day 

Monday 17th July  Sports Day 

Tuesday 18th July  End of Year Mass led by Year 6 

Wednesday 19th July  Year 6 Leavers and Prize Giving Assembly  

Thursday 20th July  Open evening 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Friday 21st July  Break up for Summer @ 1.30pm 

Thursday 7th September Back to school. 

 

    

 CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST 

WISHES 

To the children who have recently 
made or are going to make their First 

Holy Communion. 
This is another step in affirming your 

faith and life as a Catholic. 

 

Please contact the school office if you have 

any concerns.   

Each week we award the classes with the best attendance and punctuality – Attendance Ted and Punctuality 

Panda. Over the last few weeks there have been a number of children arriving late or being collected late from 

school.  Please make sure your child(ren) arrive on time. 

The school gate opens at 8.30 till 8.45am. Our school day finishes at 3.15pm 

SHOOL UNIFORM 

Boys     

Grey shorts/trousers 

White polo shirt 

School sweatshirt 

Grey socks 

Black shoes 

 

Girls 

Yellow gingham dress 

White polo shirt and grey skirt 

Plain white socks 

Black or white school type shoes 

 
 

PLEASE MAKE 

SURE YOUR 

CHILDS 

SKIRT/DRESS 

IS NOT TOO 

SHORT – THEY 

SHOULD BE 

KNEE LENGTH 
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NEU STRIKE DAY (Rec – Years 1, 3, 4, and 5) 

There will be no school for children in  

Reception – Year 1 – Year 3 – Year 4 and Year 5 on 

Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 

A letter will be sent out next week 

 

KS2 Production - 6pm 
Wednesday 12th July and Thursday 13th July 

PIRATES OF THE CURRY BEAN 
Tickets will be available from the school office next week. 

2 tickets per household per show  

No younger siblings allowed  
 

 

 

 

Bastille Day 

Friday 14th July 
The children can come to school 

wearing RED – WHITE or BLUE 
 

This is a day of celebration for 

children to show what they have 

learnt in MFL at SJF. 

To also have the opportunity to 

experience a different culture 

through food and language  
 

 

Sports Day 

Monday 17th July 
Sports Day will be from  

9.30am to 11.30 am 
 

Parents are welcome to join us 
 

Please follow the instructions of 

the staff on the day. 
 

A letter informing you of which 

house your child belongs to will be 

sent out in advance so you know if 

your child is to wear Red, Blue or 

Green 
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End of Year Mass led by Year 6 

Tuesday 18th July 
Please join us for our final mass of the year as we say goodbye to Year 6 and  

Mrs Jackson, Miss Sholade, Mrs Alabi and Miss Englehardt. 
 

Mass will start at 10.30 all are welcome 

 

Year 6 Leavers and Prize Giving Assembly 

Wednesday 19th July 
 

Please join us for our final assembly and Awards Assembly led by Year 6. 

Starts at 10am all are welcome 

 

 
Open evening  
3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Thursday 20th July 
If you would like to discuss your 

child(rens) report – please come 

along to the open session – no need 

to book an appointment 

 

Break up for Summer 

1.30pm 

Friday 21st July 
Please be punctual and in advance we 

wish you all a safe and happy summer 

holiday. 
 

  

  

Let us all take strength from these words “Be strong and courageous. Do not be 
afraid or terrified because of them, for the LORD your God goes with you; he will 
never leave you nor forsake you. Deuteronomy 31:6  

We all know God calls us to embrace courage and strength, not because of our own 

abilities or resources, but because we know that God is with us. By placing our 

trust in Him, we can face any obstacle with confidence, secure in the  

knowledge that He is working for our good. 

 

God truly does work for the good of all of us when we let him in.  

  

 

 

 


